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Tuesday, 14 May 2019 
Dear Parents 
 
On Wednesday 22nd May, our Year 4 children have been offered the opportunity to travel to 
Lichfield Cathedral to enjoy a full day of activities as part of the Diocese ‘Inspire’ Event. The 
children will be travelling and working with their Year 4 peers from Tittensor First School and so 
this will be an ideal opportunity to develop some friendships prior to the transition events that 
will take place next half term.  Mrs Alexandra and Mrs Jones will be accompanying the children. 
 
The children will leave school on a coach at 9.45am and so it would be very helpful if you could 
arrange for your child to arrive a little early that morning.  Kingfisher Club will be available if 
this would help with your arrangements.  Traffic permitting we shall be returning to school for 
our usual end of day time. 
 
The trip is free of charge and consent is covered by the permission given at the start of the 
school year. If you have any further questions about the trip please just let me know.   
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
  
Vicki Bradley 
Headteacher  
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